
 

 

 

 

November 18, 2015 
 
 
 
Mr. Mark Gillett, District Engineer 
Wyoming Department of Transportation 
10 East Brundage Lane 
Sheridan, WY  82801 
 
 
Re: Boxelder Road Extension – Gillette Area Urban Systems Project 
 City Concurrence with Bid Award 
 
 
Dear Mr. Gillett, 
 
The Gillette City Council considered the bid award recommendation from the Wyoming 
Department of Transportation for the Boxelder Road Extension Project from Overdale Drive 
to Highway 50 at the November 17, 2015 council meeting.  The City concurs with the 
recommendation to award the project to ______________________ in the amount of 
$_______________.  
 
We also acknowledge and accept the revisions to Exhibit B for the Cooperative Agreement 
(Federal Project STPU-GI 4641001 and to Exhibit B for the Cooperative Agreement (State 
Project ARSCT 0.00 4641A01) to reflect values from the recommended bid and to 
incorporate the latest Urban System funding allocation for the Gillette Area Urban Systems 
Program. 
 
I appreciate the efforts that your office and the local WYDOT staff contribute to the Gillette 
area transportation system.  We are looking forward to the completion of this project and the 
expansion of our arterial roadway network in the western part of the city. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Louise Carter-King 
Mayor 
 

 


